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12.1 

REPORT 1 - 2022 

To: CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF GENERAL COMMITTEE 

 

The Road Safety Committee presents its first report for 2022 and recommends: 

 

RSC-0001-2022 

That the deputation and associated presentation from Jennifer Wang, Resident regarding IYZ, 

be received. 

(RSC-0001-2022) 

 

RSC-0002-2022 

That the deputation and associated presentation from Catherine-Nguyen-Pham regarding 

Speeding Consequences and Day of Remembrance for the Road Traffic Victims Post-Mortem, 

be received. 

(RSC-0002-2022) 

 
RSC-0003-2022 
That the funds in the amount of up to $5,000 from the 2022 Committee support budget be 
allocated to the Road Safety Promotional Subcommittee for the purpose of promotion for the 
2022 Campaign in April, Let’s Move Mississauga, be approved. 
(RSC-0003-2022) (RSPS-0001-2022) 
 
RSC-0004-2022 

1. That the funds in the amount of up to $5,000 from the 2022 Committee support budget 
be allocated to the Road Safety Promotional Subcommittee for promotional giveaway 
items for 2022, be approved. 

2. That the Road Safey Promotional Subcommittee be granted authorization from the Road 
Safety Committee to make final decisions regarding design work and promotional items 
on Road Safety campaigns when time is a factor and/or for events where promotional 
items can be distributed. 

(RSC-0004-2022) (RSPS-0002-2022) 

 
RSC-0005-2022 
That the amount of up to $200 from the 2022 Committee support budget be allocated as an 
reward for the Mascot contest design winner, be approved. 
(RSC-0005) (RSPS-0003-2022) 
 
RSC-0006-2022 
That the Road Safety Committee Work Plan be listed as a standing item on all future Road 
Safety Committee agendas, be approved. 
(RSC-0006-2022) (RSPS-0004-2022) 
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RSC-0007-2022 

That the verbal update from Constable Claudia Wells, Peel Regional Police with respect to the 

Road Watch Statistics Program, be received. 

(RSC-0007-2022) 

 

 

 

 

 

 


